
LOS ANGELES UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Facilities Services Division 

March 19, 2019 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This letter is written as a reference regarding my experience with Mr. Da1Tell Holmes, President of H.B.I. 
Inspections. 

H.B.I. Inspections provided DSA Inspections for the Charter Operator for Santa Monica Chmier School 
project located on LAUSD prope1iy. H.B.I. Inspection worked closely with all team members throughout 
the project to a successful DSA certification. 

Mr. Holmes inspection knowledge, communication skills and ability to work closely with team members 
to achieve the project goals made H.B.I. an asset to the team. 

Mr. Holmes was a significant factor in the successful completion of this project. He personally took extra 
steps to assist the AOR, Owner and Contractor complete this project. 

Sincerely, 

k� 
Deputy Director 
333 S. Beaudry Ave. Los Angeles, CA 90017 
0 213-241-7557 
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